Karl Gray
41 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

May 27, 2015

Adeline and Rosario DiPaolo
44 Lane Avenue
Portland, ME 04103

I'am sending this letter to inform you, per City of Portland regulations, that
the garage on my property at 41 Farnham Street in Portland, Maine will be

demolished in the near future. The structure will be taken down within the
next 3 weeks and will occur between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.

Sincerely,

Karl Gray



Karl Gray
41 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

May 27, 2015

Jeffrey and Kathryn Buxton
40 Lane Avenue
Portland, ME 04103

I am sending this letter to inform you, per City of Portland regulations, that
the garage on my property at 41 Farnham Street in Portland, Maine will be

demolished in the near future. The structure will be taken down within the
next 3 weeks and will occur between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.

Sincerely,

Karl Gray



Karl Gray..-

41 Farnham Street =~

May 27, 2015

C.h'r"istop.héi‘ and Susan White
37 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

I am sending this letter to inform you, per City of Portland regulations, that
the garage on my property at 41 Farnham Street in Portland, Maine will be
demolished in the near future. The structure will be taken down within the
next 3 weeks and will occur between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.

Sincerely,

Karl Gray




Karl Gray
41 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

May 27, 2015

Christopher and Susan White
37 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

I am sending this letter to inform you, per City of Portland regulations, that
the garage on my property at 41 Farnham Street in Portland, Maine will be

demolished in the near future. The structure will be taken down within the
next 3 weeks and will occur between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.

Sincerely,

Karl Gray



Karl Gray
471 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

May 27, 2015

Cynthia Pernice
51 Farnham Street
Portland, ME 04103

Dear Ms. Pernice,
I'am sending this letter to inform you, per City of Portland regulations, that
the garage on my property at 41 Farnham Street in Portland, Maine will be

demolished in the near future. The structure will be taken down within the
next 3 weeks and will occur between the hours of 7:00 am and 6:00 pm.

Sincerely,

M@fj

Karl Gray




